Nevada. And they call for the establishment or expansion
of various reserves to protect nature.

We hope that you will bring these resolutions to the
attention of your Conservation Committees and of your
members. We hope that you can support them and work for
their implementation. If your club brought this issue to our
attention, | hope that you will take the lead in suggesting
further ways that the Federation can be of help. And | hope
that your club will send ideas to us for resolutions next
year, as well as a delegate to our next convention.

Right now we are considering an Invitation from the Sierra
Club of British Columbia to have our 2001 convention in
their province. The most likely dates will be earlier than
usual: July 27-29. We will let you know once the specifics
are confirmed. We hope that you can participate. Thank

you for your support.

Sincerely,

Michael McCloskey
President




